ADMIRALTY,

e

Ref. P.6056/47. BATH.
' 7, 4th November, 1947,

y ol

Sir,

I am commanded by My Lords Commissioners of the
Admiralty to refer to your letter F dated 7th October,
and to inform you that action will very shortly be taken
to cancel the registration of N.A.V. "CHATTENDEN" and to
take her out of class.

It will not be necessary, therefore, for Lloyd's
Represettatives to carry out the periodical surveys, as
these will be done by the Dockyard Officers.

Relevant Certificates held on board will be obtained
and forwarded for cancellation as soon as the relief ship
has been registered.

I 8m, Sl
Your obedient servant,

(Sgd).

The Secretary,
Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street,
LONDON, E.C.3%
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